
Please criminalize the usage of Fentanyl and Heroin once again.  
Looking at users on the streets all you see stooped over zombies.  
The addicts are not having a good time; they are just standing around in this drug induced stupor. 
They are frightening and I will not go downtown any more. 
I loved to go downtown shopping especially at Christmas but these people are all over now. 
 
We need to help these people get off drugs and criminalizing them once again will help. 
 
Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
Thanks, 
  
Sharon Elliott 
Cornelius, OR 

 


